
 

RIVERDALE ROAD OVER TODD CREEK  
BRIDGE REHABILITATION 

 

NOTICE OF ROAD WORK 
AND TEMPORARY ROAD CLOSURE 

Riverdale Road closed at Todd Creek from January 29 through early June 2018 

Adams County and Jalisco International Inc. will repair the Riverdale Road bridge over Todd Creek, which is 
located approximately ½-mile south of Colorado Highway 7 in unincorporated Adams County. Bridge work 
requires the full closure of Riverdale Road at Todd Creek starting the morning of Monday, Jan. 29. Through 
traffic will be prohibited for several months. Access to adjacent properties will be maintained.   

During the week of Jan. 22, crews will prepare the work zone for construction. Expect intermittent lane 
closures, flagger control and minor delays. Anticipated work hours are from 7 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. Monday 
through Friday with weekend work possible. The schedule is weather-dependent and subject to change. Any 
changes to the full closure date will be displayed on message boards placed near the work zone and at 
http://www.adcogov.org/riverdale-road-over-todd-creek-bridge-rehabilitation.  

The following signed detour route will be 
provided. 

From the north:  

• West on CO 7 (160th Avenue) 
• South (left) on Quebec Street 
• East (right) on 136th Avenue 
• North (left) on Riverdale Road 

From the south:  

• West on 136th Avenue 
• North (right) on Quebec Street 
• East (right) on CO 7 (160th Avenue) 
• South (right) on Riverdale Road 

Contact 
Kate Binning, Public Information Manager  
Call: 303-217-1000  
Email: riverdale.bridge@gmail.com  
Visit www.adcogov.org/capital-improvement-
program-cip-projects for more information 
and links to other Adams County 
transportation projects.  

If concerns arise that the Contractor is not 
resolving, please contact the Adams County 
construction manager at 720-523-6965. 
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